
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
TO CONSIDER EXTENSION AND MODIFICATION OF THE EXCLUSIVE 
FRANCHISE AGREEMENT FOR THE COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL OF SOLID 
WASTE WITHIN MACON COUNTY.  
 
Please take notice that the Macon County Board of County Commissioners will conduct a 
public hearing on Tuesday, June 14, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the Commissioners Board 
Room located on the third floor of the Macon County Courthouse, located at 5 West 
Main Street, Franklin, NC 28734, concerning the proposed Extension and Modification 
of the Exclusive Franchise Agreement for the Collection and Disposal of Solid Waste 
Outside of the Incorporated Cities and Towns within Macon County, North Carolina.  
 
Such Extension would result in an amendment to the presently existing Ordinance 
Granting Exclusive Franchise Agreement to J&B Disposal, Inc. for the Collection and 
Disposal of Solid Waste. The proposed amendments are for the purpose of extending the 
Franchise Agreement originally granted to J&B Disposal, Inc. originally granted on 
November 9, 2015 and extending such Franchise Agreement until November 9, 2030.   
 
The proposed Ordinance, the Extension and Modification Agreement of the Exclusive 
Franchise Agreement for the Collection and Disposal of Solid Waste, and the Extension 
and Modification of the Agreement to Collect and Haul Solid Waste from County 
Convenience Centers can be viewed on the County website, maconnc.org, under “Public 
Announcements,” and a hard copy may be obtained in the lobby at the County Annex 
Building, 5 West Main Street, Franklin, North Carolina.   
 
This the 24th day of May, 2022. 
 
Macon County Board of County Commissioners. 

 
 
 


